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Dear Mr Cooke,
Having been a pupil at Caxton Primary for the last few weeks, I feel I should share my feelings about the food served in the lunch hall. Serving chips every day is unacceptable and I hope, by writing this letter, to convince you that this must change.. 
To begin with, everyone knows that chips are unhealthy. They are deep fried in oil or fat which the children will eat. That cannot be good for children to do every day. Chips are also very high in starch. Too much starch in our bodies will upset these poor children's stomachs. Do you really want us to learn in such an unhealthy environment?
Secondly, doing the same thing every day becomes boring and nobody likes boring. Do you think parents would choose a boring school for their children? If you want the pupils in the school to enjoy school, they need to have variety: a variety of lessons, a variety of activities and, obviously, a variety of meals. There are lots of options out there (rice, pasta, even mashed potatoes) it's not too difficult to do.
I realise that some people might say, "What's the problem? Chips are delicious!" I say that the fact that they are delicious doesn't mean that they are not bad for you. Chips are already unhealthy and when they are covered in salt, ketchup and mayonnaise that's even worse! We might as well have chocolate and sweets every day for lunch instead!  idiculous, isn't it?
Please consider the points I have raised in this letter carefully. My fellow pupils and I look forward to hearing your response
Yours sincerely 
Mustafa Berger 5XJ
